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6th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,  

  

It is with happiness and excitement that I announce the Mayor of Luton, Councillor Maria 

Lovell, has chosen to officially visit our fantastic school.  

  

Mayor Lovell has chosen to visit St Margaret’s from lots of other schools, and we are truly 

honoured to welcome her. She will be visiting for an hour on Thursday 13th May 2021.   

  

We will be taking photos of the visit and sending them to the local newspapers, so watch 

out for the article (if you would prefer that your child does not appear in any photos, please 

email admin@stmargarets.luton.sch.uk to let us know).  

 

Some of the children will also be involved with showing off our school and meeting The 

Mayor!! We are hoping Mayor Lovell will be able to enjoy a tour of the school and allow a 

brief interview with some of the children.  

  
We will be displaying photos and articles from the visit on our school 

website www.stmargarets.luton.sch.uk so keep looking there too.  
 

Yours in solidarity, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs G Somes  

Headteacher 
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